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March 6, 2017

New AA program approved for Indiana

The Indiana Commission for Higher Education (ICHE) has approved a new Master of Science 
in Anesthesia (MSA) degree. The graduate level program will be offered by Indiana University 
School of Medicine in Indianapolis. Accreditation is in process. Further information about the 
MSA degree and program can be found here. Indiana University will offer the twelfth 
anesthesiologist assistant educational program nationwide. Indiana adopted AA regulations and 
issued its first anesthesiologist assistant (AA) license last year.

Call for Nevada AA Connections

AA licensing legislation has been filed in the state of Nevada.  The AAAA asks that you 
contact Felicia Kenan (Felicia.kenan@politics.org), AAAA Executive Operations Manager, if 
one of the following situations apply to you.

1. If you are from Nevada
2. If you currently have relatives living in Nevada
3. If you have a family member moving to Nevada in the next year
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